Centerville Arts Commission Meeting Minutes
February 7,2018

Members present: Chairperson Jim Collins, Tom Bankston, Betty Lou Carney, Kathy Jablinski, Marlene
Orendorf, Michelle VanHuss, Jane Rodgers,
Also Kristen Gopman and Wayne Davis

The regular meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairperson, Jim Collins, Motion to approved the
minutes from January’s meeting by Kathy Jablinski.

Staff Report: Wayne Davis was introduced to the members. A request to change the March CAC meeting to
March 14" was approved. The City Council invited to CAC members to attend the Council meeting on
Monday, March 12" at 6:30 p.m. to talk about the CAC and the events and programs we offered in 2017 and
what events and programs the CAC has planned for 2018. Kristen is working on the website for parking.
Wayne Davis reported that the city is working on a 5-year plan, they will be meeting on March 3 at Yankee
Trace.

Committee Reports:

Art Gallery; Kim Ceccarelli will have a reception at the Art Gallery on Friday, Feb. 9", the middles schools
will have a reception in March for all the contest participants and will recognized the winners. September and
December months are still open for exhibitors, Kristen was going to check the list for possible new artist or go
back and compare the list from previous exhibitors. ‘

Classical Series: DCD2 dance company will be performing at CHS in Central theatre on May 19" at 3 p.m.
They will have an hour performance and will engage the audience. this is a kid’s friendly performance.

Art at the Trace: Kristen had posters, tickets and the volunteer sign-up sheet for CAC members to pass out,
sell tickets and sign up to work the event. She has the contracts that will be posted on the wall at each
exhibitor’s booth. It was also put in the contact that artist need to be out by 9:30. Maureen is working on getting
volunteers to help take down the walls at the end of the night. Layout looks good. Kathy Gross and Kathy
Jablinski did the cable show with Maureen on Monday and that will air on TV in the next few days. It was
decided we would do the certificates of participation for all the artist and well as the Mayor Award again this
year. Kathy Jablinski offer to make the certificates again this year.

Summer Concert Series: Kristen reported that all the bands have been approved and are all set with the dates.
The city is reviewing the contracts; sponsorship form is in the packets. Kristen will be contacting last year’s
sponsorships. The July 727 concert at Stubbs Park will be the 50-year anniversary celebration and cake donated
by DLM will be served before the concert.

Interactive Photography Cultural: Allen was not present-no report

New Business: Jane Rodgers was sworn in as an official CAC member
Announcements: Ohio Arts Governor’s awards event is in May, Kathy and Michelle are willing to go up,
Michelle mention maybe going up early and that high school students may be going for the day

Meeting was adjourned at 7:50 p.m.




